
 

 

 

Date: 5.2.2023 

NOTICE 
 

It has come to our attention that some of our students have signed up for a trip to Manali 

and other places, being unofficially organised by Trasito from 7th-12th February 2023. 

 

All students, parents and guardians are informed that Trasito is an independent travel 

company not affiliated to, or representing Jesus and Mary College. 

  

The college policy regarding such unofficially organized trips is clearly stated in an 

earlier notice on the website.  

 

Jesus and Mary College would like to reiterate that this trip is not an officially 

sanctioned travel plan. It has been formulated outside the designated channels of JMC 

and therefore the college bears no responsibility for the conduct and safety of students 

involved/undertaking the aforementioned trip.  

 

The college shall not be held accountable for any mishap that may occur in the 

conducting of this trip. 

 

 

 

Prof. Sandra Joseph 

Principal 

 


